
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden 

chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Lucas Antrobus, Jamie Wooton, Bethlyn Dickerson, Esme 
Hancock, Grace Hudson, Henry Boon, Oliver Hawthorne,        

Kimberley Ward, Markus Shaw, Oscar Jones, Reuben Thorley, Joshua 
Walley, Bethlyn Dickerson, Layla-Mae Burton, Alfie Potts, Bethany 

Kidd, Jack Jones 

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school 
achievements: 

Well done to the 5 girls who took part in the dance show ‘Hit 
The Floor’ over the weekend.  

Emily Booth was Gymnast of the week 

Website Updates  

The reading parent workshop PowerPoint is now available to 

view  

All topic webs are available  

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, 

any debts over the £20 limit will result in loss of 

use of facilities. Our debt policy can be found 

on the school website.  
The Work Club  

Every Thursday 10:00-11:00am ‘The Work Club’ will be 

available to offer support for parents/anyone who is 

seeking employment. 

This is held at the Learning Curve in Biddulph.  

    Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Freddy Leadbeater 

 Busy Bees - Millie Carr 

 Terrific Tigers - Oscar Jones 

 Perfect Panthers - Henry Cox 

 Learning Lions - Marhsall Bentley 

 Wise Owls - Samuel Cordwell 

 Super Squirrels - Oscar Newton  

 Brilliant Badgers - Isobel Smith 

 Fantastic Foxes - Samuel Stutcinskas 

           Super Speller  

  Clever Caterpillars - Lucie Lawton 

 Busy Bees - Leila Hussain  

 Terrific Tigers - Jacob Ridgway 

    Perfect Panthers - Harry Wint 

 Learning Lions - Anthony Hazell 

 Wise Owls - Todd Bowyer 

 Super Squirrels - Lily Cox 

 Brilliant Badgers - Dylan Mycock 

 Fantastic Foxes - Evie Stone 

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Zayn Porter 

 Busy Bees - Kaiden Adey 

 Terrific Tigers - Max Atherton 

  Perfect Panthers - Evelyn Mitchell 

 Learning Lions - Holly Robinson 

 Wise Owls - Emily Booth 

 Super Squirrels - Annie Green 

 Brilliant Badgers - Mia Betts 

 Fantastic Foxes - Robert Foot 

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 

 Libbie Patterson 
      

Upcoming Trips  

Manchester Airport R - On Friday 18th October Reception pupils will be 

visiting Manchester Airport, children need to be in school at normal time 

and will return to school by the end of the day. Children need to come in 

school in their uniform and packed lunches will be provided. Payment due 

by Friday 11th October.  

Macclesfield Forest  Y3 - On Monday 21st OctoberYear 3 pupils will be vis-

iting Macclesfield Forest, children need to be in school at normal time and 

will return by the end of the day. Children need to come dressed in jog-

gers, a t-shirt with their school jumper with coats and wellies/appropriate 

footwear and a packed lunch. Please let your child's class teacher know if 

they require a school packed lunch. Payment due by Monday 14th Octo-

ber.  

Standon Bowers Y4 - Year 4 children will be visiting Standon Bowers for a 

3-day residential on Wednesday 26th February 2020. There will be 3      

instalments to cover the cost. 1st instalment of £37.50 by 11th October, 

2nd instalment of £50.00 by 29th November and 3rd instalment of £37.50 

by  31st January.  

Peak Wildlife Park Y4 - Year 4 children will be visiting Peak Wildlife Park on 
Wednesday 23rd October as park of their current topic. Children will need 
to be in school for normal time and will return to school for 3:20pm, they 

will need to come to school in their uniform with a packed lunch. Please let 
your child’s class teacher know if you require a school packed lunch.      

Payment is due by Friday 18th October.  

Mental Health Awareness Day  

Mental health awareness day is on Thursday 10th October, 

in support of this we ask your child to come in           

non-uniform and wear an item of yellow.  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

EYFS Parent Workshop  

Monday 7th October  

 

Harvest Festival 

Wednesday 9th October 

 

Macclesfield Forest Year 3 

Monday 21st October  

 

Peak Wildlife Park Year 3  

Wednesday 23rd October  

 

Halloween Disco  

Thursday 24th October  

 

Manchester Airport Reception  

Friday 18th October 

 

School closes for half-term 

Friday 25th October  

 

School Opens  

Monday 4th November  

 

Flu Vaccinations  

Tuesday 10th December  

 

School closes for Christmas  

Friday 20th December  

 

School Opens  

Monday 6th January  

 

Standon Bowers Year 4  

Wednesday 26th February  

 

 

 

4th October 2019 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

We know how to look 
after our healthy 

body and mind 

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

House Points  

Earth 380 

Mars 267 

Saturn 174 

Jupiter 388 

Winners: JUPITER  

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 96.25% Busy Bees 97.92%   

Terrific Tigers 99.23% 

Perfect Panthers 97.69% Learning Lions 97.04% 

Super Squirrels 98.67%  Wise Owls 96.00% 

Fantastic Foxes 97.60 %         Brilliant Badgers 98.64% 
 

Last weeks winners are Terrific Tigers - well done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 97.65% 

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

 

  

School Admissions  

If your child is currently attending Nursery, you will still be required to apply for your September 

2020 reception place. Online applications open on Friday 1st November 2019 and the deadline for 

applications is Wednesday 15th January.   

If your child is currently in Year 4 you will need to apply for your September 2020 Middle school 

place. Online applications open on Friday 1st November 2019 and the deadline for applications is 

Wednesday 15th January.   

You will find out the outcome of your application on National Offer Day 16th April 2020.  

Parking  

Please take care when parking around 

school in the mornings and afternoons,    

making sure you are not double parked, 

blocking footpaths, on double yellow lines or 

blocking driveways.  

Parents with pushchairs are having to walk 

in the road, this is very unsafe.  

Early Years Parent Workshop  

On Monday 7th October there will be an Early Years 

parent workshop lead by our staff, advising on how 

to best support your child with their physical       

development.  

These will take place in the hall and will run from 

2:30pm and 5:30pm (if sufficient interest). 

Please contact the school office to confirm your 

attendance.  

School Photos  

If you place an order with Tempest within 

the next 2 weeks online this will be deliv-

ered free of charge to the school.  

Alternatively any order forms must be    

returned back to school by Friday 18th Oc-

tober. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning  

Thank you for all of your support 

with our Macmillan Coffee             

Afternoon last Friday 

We have raised a grand      

total of £292.70 


